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Peace River High School will continue following our current schedule for classes. Our Bell 
schedule will posted in the newsletter as well as on our website.

Students will be expected to sign in on time for all classes Core and Electives. Teachers 
will communicate with the students if there are any exceptions. Students will be marked 
Online Present, or Online Absent for each class.

Evaluations will continue, so assignments are expected to be completed and handed in on 
time.

Mandatory Health 9 and Learning Strategies will continue on Monday’s at 10:07.

By having accountability through tracked attendance, the students will be able to keep up 
in their classes and continue their learning process.

We understand that this may be a difficult time and some students will struggle with the 
transition. Please don’t hesitate to contact the office, or individual teachers if you or your 
student are having any issues so that we can help with support. 

Grade 9’s will continue with their supplemental Mandatory Science and English 
Classes on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays during SUCCESS (10:12-10:59)

Tuesday: Mr. Pobuda Science 9
Wednesday: All ELA 9

Friday: Mr. Gust, Mr. White and Mrs. Knoblauch’s Science 9

https://classroom.google.com/u/0/h
https://classroom.google.com/u/0/h
https://prsd.powerschool.com/public/

